From: Gonzalez, Hipolito

To: Meador, Sherry

Cc: Mitchell-Funderburk, Natalie

Subject: RE: Request for Review of RG 4.22 "Decommissioning Planning During Operations” ML12158A184
Date: Thursday, November 01, 2012 10:10:52 AM

Importance: High

Sherry,

Can you please put the email from Ed below in ADAMS? | need to reference it in an
Edgram, like we did before.

Thanks

Hipo

HIPOLITO J. GONZALEZ
ACTING BRANCH CHIEF
ACRS/TSB

TEL: 301-415-8167

From: Santos, Cayetano

Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2012 9:51 AM

To: Gonzalez, Hipolito

Subject: FW: Request for Review of RG 4.22 "Decommissioning Planning During Operations"
ML12158A184

From: ODonnell, Edward

Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2012 9:22 AM

To: Hackett, Edwin

Cc: Santos, Cayetano; Widmayer, Derek; Shepherd, James

Subject: FW: Request for Review of RG 4.22 "Decommissioning Planning During Operations"
ML12158A184

Request for ACRS Review of RG 4.22 "Decommissioning Planning During Operations"
ML12158A184

We are forwarding to the Committee for review of Regulatory Guide (RG) 4.22 a proposed
regulatory guide to support implementation of the Decommissioning Planning Rule which
becomes effective December 17, 2012. The guide deals with decommissioning planning
during operations and the objective is to reduce the likelihood that any current operating
facility will become a legacy site in which there are not sufficient funds to decommission a
site.

We would appreciate it if we could get the guide on the Committee’s schedule for either
November of December as we are aiming to have it become effective by the time that the
Decommissioning Planning Rule becomes effective on December 17, 2012.

The guide was released for public comment as Draft Guide (DG)-4014 on December 13,
2011 and the staff held a public meeting and concurrent webinar on the draft guide at NRC
headquarters on July 12, 2012. The written public comments and oral comments received
at the workshop were considered in the revision of DG-4014. They suggested areas that
needed clarification and the draft guide was revised to address those areas. However, the
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fundamental thrust of the guide did not change and we have enclosed a comparison
between the December 13, 2011 version of DG-4014 and the final guide showing the
changes made in response to public comments and a summary of the staff response to
public comments.

Thanking you in advance,

Edward O’Donnell, Senior Geologist
Regulatory Guide Development Branch, RES

Enclosure

Transmittal memo requesting review and concurrence

RG 4.22

Summary of Public Comments and Staff Response to them
Regulatory Analysis
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